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  OUR YEAR AT A GLANCE

COMMITTEE UPDATE 

We are sad to say goodbye to Sophie, who
is stepping down from her position as
Chair. We’d like to thank her for all her hard
work and commitment over the past 3+
years and wish her well - although fear not
you will still see her lovely, smiley face
volunteering when she can! 

We will be looking to recruit new committee
members and specifically a new Chair in
the new academic year but for now the
committee is as follows:

Aimee Ellis - Chair
Amy Evans - Vice Chair/Secretary
Kayleigh Matuszyk - Treasurer.

A big thank you to Aimee for stepping up
and helping to keep the Friends afloat! 

Total profit for the
year = £2577.66.
This figure is after
we’ve taken away
all of our expenses. 

The money raised has helped
us  to fund:
⚪ Transport for the pantomime
trip
⚪ The Young voices transport
⚪ Year 6 Leavers’ books
⚪ Class room resources 
⚪ The DJ for the leavers’ disco
⚪ New school books
Amongst other things!

THANK YOU!
Thank you for all your continued support this year. We look forward to
planning lots of exciting events and fundraisers in the 2025/26 academic
year. The Friends’ wish you all a fun and healthy summer! 😊

UPCOMING DATES 
Monday 22  September nd

Friends meeting @ Littledean house
hotel. 7PM. Everyone welcome.

Friday 28  November th

The Friends Christmas fair 
3:10-6PM. More details announced
nearer the time. 

A MESSAGE TO OUR YEAR 6 PUPILS AND
PARENTS 

As your children move on to their new adventures into
secondary school, we’d like to wish them all good luck! 

We’d also like to say a MASSIVE thank you to Kelly,
Sally, Amy S, Jim and Alisa who have all been
longstanding, committed members of the Friends - we
will miss you! 

 PLUS an upcoming payment of
£900 for music lessons!  


